
SCC Minutes – October 8, 2020 

• In attendance:  Mrs. Sadaf, Keya Patel’s family, Jacob Humphrey’s mom, Tanushree 

Krishnanand, Charlene Gleave, Tanya Hawthorne 

• Land Acknowledgement 

• Welcome video from DDSB – protocols are in place and evolving – rigor and caution – Public 

Health involvement 

• The role of SCC – v different – not fundraising but working with parents to hear voice around 

code of conduct 

• 1 nomination form – Mrs. Sadaf, may not need a treasure 

• Safety and Well-Being 

• Mrs. Sadaf – parents need to wear masks at all times, students are picking up leaves and rocks 

and sharing – we are reminding students (staff, LRS), When are we going to close the hill down? 

o Item to be put in Sunday Bulletin to community reminding parents about mask wearing 

and asking them to talk to kids about picking up items outside and sharing them 

• 20 Days of Wellness – making connections, self-regulation, seeing themselves represented in 

their classrooms 

• Need for dual language books in our library 

• Parking at the school – okay for now, able to use kiss’n’ride as we have no busses 

• Report Card Cycle reviewed – in June the last two days are a Monday and Tuesday so reports 

home on Friday June 25th 

• Highlights 

o $300 for Terry Fox thanks to efforts of Mr. Lahner and Ms. Thompson 

o 3 Fire Drills, and Lockdown drill where focus was on quiet – social distancing maintained 

o Quarantined class – Mrs. Hawthorne very proud of them and how they continued their 

learning 

o Grade 5 and up getting recess time in the gym to shoot hoops 

• Weekly email to families – is that a good amount – yes 

• Systems being put into place for lockers and coat hooks as weather changes.  Only for outdoor 

clothing.  K already had cubbies open. 

• SCC – request for parents to help contribute to monthly display cases with personal items and 

artifacts. – October is a busy month with 4 communities being celebrated 

• -need fundraising, clothing drive, hand-to-mouth community – things couldn’t happen in the 

spring bc the school was closed – Mrs. Hawthorne will look into what we can do.  It is a need 

and also something wonderful to help build a positive community – Giving tree with socks, mitts 

and hats 

• We need to think differently this year. 

• Next SCC meeting Thursday, November 5th 

o Code of Conduct 

o Bullying Prevention and Intervention Plan 

• Waitlist and Virtual families can be part of SCC 

• SCC’s make schools a better place, parent voice matters 

 


